
Welcome!
Face Coverings Required

Please protect one another
from COVID-19. 

Until further notice, 
The State of Maine requires that
individuals are required to wear

face coverings while in public
spaces to stop the spread of

COVID-19.

This friendly reminder is 
brought to you by:

TOGETHER, WE
CAN KEEP OUR

COMMUNITY SAFE. 

Our business has been asked to
comply with this policy and we ask

that you comply as well. We are
permitted to deny entry or service 

to a person not wearing 
a face covering.

Do not shake hands
or engage in

unnecessary physical
contact. 

Wear a mask or facial
covering.

Do not enter if you have
a cough, fever, or feel

unwell. 

Maintain at least a 6 foot
distance.

Wash hands
frequently or use hand

sanitizer.

Thank you for your cooperation.


